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Comments: Supervisor Bill Avery,  having visited the Helena Lewis &amp; Clark National Forest many times in

the past, specifically the Teton River drainage,I am very concerned about the management direction of its 2020

Land Management Plan as proposed.  Here are my objections and please record them for the record.  I object to

motorized use in the Badger Two Medicine section. This area is recognized as a premier wildlife and a cultural

area for the Blackfeet Tribe.  These people use the area for worship, food gathering, medicinal purposes etc.

Please honor the wildness and the wishes of the Blackfeet people and close this area to motorized and

mechanical recreation use. In addition, Badger Two Medicine is special to me because the visits there in

September 1986 and more recently, August 2016, are of fond memories and I'll always embrace its classic

Rocky Mountain wildness and brilliant scenery.  Thank you for the opportunity to present my objection.  Cliff Bove

 

 


